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Whole School Christmas Performance 

 

Our preparations are going really well as the children are busy getting ready for their two 
performances next week.  Thank you to all those who have already purchased tickets and 
for your co-operation in limiting the purchase of the initial tickets to 2 per performance 
per family.  As you will be aware, the remaining tickets are now available to purchase via 
School Money until next Monday.  Following this deadline, purchased tickets will be sent 
home with your child on Tuesday.  Please make sure tickets are brought with you to gain en-
trance to the Play—thank you. 

Thank you for all your support with costumes for the Play—it is really appreciated! 

I’m sure all our families will thoroughly enjoy the Performances which the children have 
worked so incredibly hard to produce. 

Arrangements 

For the afternoon performance, the doors will open at 1.00pm ready for a 1.30pm start.  
Following the Performance, children will be brought back to school where they can be col-
lected in the usual manner. 

For the evening performance, the doors will open at 5.30pm ready for an approximate 
6.00pm start. 

Please can all children be brought to school in their costumes at 5.30pm.  Staff will ac-
company the children across to the Community Centre.  Children will be taken back to their 
classrooms after the Performance for you to collect from school. 

Thank you 

 

End of Term Service 

 

As you are aware, we have planned to hold our End of Term Service in Church on Thursday 
15th December at 2.00pm. 

Please note that this coincides with the Christmas Community Lunch which takes place in 
the Community Centre.  With nearly 100 people attending the lunch, the Community Centre 
Car Park will be in use until around 3.00pm which will mean those families attending our 
Church Service will be unable to park on the Community Centre car park. 

I am advised that Church attendees are welcome to park in the Red Lion car park should 
they need to do so.   

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

                              

 


